
Jennifer Lawson
Falmouth
LD 511
I am a Falmouth resident. I strongly urge you to support LD 511.  A trail from 
Portland to Auburn would have many benefits for the both the residents an visitors to 
the state as well as for the environment and public transportation.  I don't see a 
downside to this trail.  I would appreciate your support.  Thank you, Jennifer Lawson,
Falmouth, Maine


